
 

*This information is provided for general educational purposes only. Before taking any action based on this information, 
we strongly encourage you to consult with a professional accounting advisor about your specific situation. 

 

TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT 

 

Accelerated Payment of Credits for Required Paid Sick Leave and Family Leave 

The CARES Act authorizes IRS broadly to allow employers an accelerated benefit of the paid sick 

leave and paid family leave credits allowed by the Families First Coronavirus Response Act by, 

for example, not requiring deposits of payroll taxes in the amount of credits earned. 

 


